OUR LADY OF SORROWS SCHOOL



In Faith and Love we build Christian Community

575 Slocan Street ·Vancouver, B.C. · V5K 3X5 · (604) 253-2434 · Fax 604-253-1523 E-mail: office@myolosschool.com Website: www.ourladyofsorrows.ca

September 14, 2023

Dear Parents,

HAPPY FEAST DAY TO ALL OUR OLS FAMILIES!

We want to thank all our students and parents who have supported Our Lady of Sorrows Feast Triduum this week, and especially school staff and students who organized last night's Rosary and Mass. Our special week continues to be highlighted tomorrow, **Saturday September 16**th at 5 p.m., with Archbishop Michael Miller who will attend this special blessing and dedication. May God Bless all our families for your continued support of our Parish and School!

OUR LADY OF SORROWS PARISH GALA - REMINDER

The 1st Annual Our Lady of Sorrows Gala Dinner and Dance is tomorrow, <u>Saturday, September</u> <u>16th.</u> Doors open at 6 p.m.

AFTER SCHOOL PICK UP & NEIGHBOURHOOD PARKING

We have received numerous complaints from our neighbors concerning after school pick up. The parking lot gate will not be open until after 2:30 p.m. If weather permits, our students may be outside playing in the parking lot. This is why the gate is not opened until after 2:30 p.m. Please do not line up on Pender St. waiting for our gate to open. This blocks traffic and is a nuisance to our neighbors.

Be kind and respect all local parking and road speed signs for the safety of the children! Out of respect for our neighbours, <u>DO NOT</u> park in front of their houses or block driveways.

Please pay attention to our parking attendants and follow their guidance.